
 Effective Wednesday May 16th Willing Hands Produce Drop is relocating to the 

Cornish Town Hall. 

 We have outgrown our space at the Fire Station. In particular as anyone who 

comes early is well aware we have outgrown parking spots. As this is the fire 

station lack of parking is a concern for not only those who come to Willing Hands, 

but also the importance of having parking spots available should a fire call occur. 

I as do many of the volunteers feel that the town hall will be in so many ways 

even better than the space we have had for almost 2 years. Parking is much more 

plentiful. The space will allow us much more ease with people getting their food 

in an organized less crowded manner. We also will have the ability to store 

baskets and supplies rather than having to bring them each week. 

 Due to the slightly longer distance hours will  remain 11:45- 2:30 or until supply is 

exhausted 

While I realize the location is a bit further for many. I hope that most if not all 

continue to come. 

Questions please notify Pam Annis at 603-542-3781 

 


